CITY OF m
(W) FORT LAUDERDALE M’

Memorandum
Memorandum No: 21-27
Date: July 8, 2021
To: Citizens Police Review Board

From: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager

Re: Updates to Citizens Police Review Board’s Recommendation

Below please find updates on recommendations made by the Citizens Police Review
Board (“CPRB").

e Ordinance changes as it relates to the CPRB’s functions
The City Attorney and | have determined that this does not have to be bargained
with the Fraternal Order of Police (FOP). The next steps will be to meet with the
President of the FOP and go over the proposed changes. Afterwards, we will
bring it before the Commission for consideration. We will get it in place as
quickly as possible.

o FLPD submission of data to the FBI’'s Voluntary National Use of Force
Database
Chief Lynn has indicated he will work with the FBI to proceed with this request.

¢ Joint follow-up Workshop
Our new police chief will start on August 16: 2021. We will work on scheduling
the Workshop after the break so that we may have the benefit of having our new
police chief in place for the Workshop.

¢ Annual Response to Resistance Report for 2020 and Analysis
o Annual Response to Resistance Report for 2020
Chief Lynn advised that this is something we already do on an ongoing
basis through Internal Affairs.
o Analysis
Chief Lynn indicated we can work on the analysis and come up with a
conclusion if there is a conclusion.

C: Patrick Lynn, Interim Police Chief
Luis Alvarez, Assistant Police Chief
Christina M. Currie, Esq.
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